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SB 210 represents a significant step backward for voting accessibility in Oregon. By 

dismantling the proven vote-by-mail system and imposing restrictive measures, this 

legislation threatens to disenfranchise countless voters and erode the inclusive 

democracy that Oregonians have long championed. I oppose SB 210.  


